
You are a newer Bridge player who wants to enjoy Bridge even more:

The Guelph Bridge Club is launching a brand new fully sanctioned 0-199 master points
game with a very friendly atmosphere designed with you in mind.

The new game will be on Tuesday Afternoons at 1:00 p.m.with the number of boards
tailored to be enjoyable for all.

Why you? There are several reasons you should try this out:  If you are new to bridge
there is no better way to raise your skills than to participate in friendly competition. You
accelerate your learning with feedback and by having all the hands available online after
the game. If you have been playing for a while then this is an opportunity to mentor the
newest players by sharing your wisdom and ‘lead’ing by example (pun intended). You will
learn or improve your understanding of the rules of the game and proper A.C.B.L.
etiquette from the gentlest of directors; Rob MacKinnon.

Join the wave of people who are returning face to face and making bridge the fun social
event it has always been. (Online just doesn’t do it.) The club now has upgraded
ventilation and masks are available on request.

If you need a partner, matchmaking services are in place. If you arrive 20 minutes before
the game without a partner you will be guaranteed one.

So…  Please come Tuesday afternoons. ACBL membership is not required (only
recommended) Your first two plays will  be free.

The first game will be Tuesday  November 15. See you at the table.

Rob MacKinnon rmackinnonguelph@gmail.com 519-803-2475
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